
Bishop Beacham:  
 
I was honored to share in ministry with Bishop Leggett. His leadership in CCT was 
courageous. He took risks for what he believed was right and pleasant to the Lord. 
 
I will be honored to join his family and the IPHC in honoring his life and ministry. I 
have already made arrangements to be at the service. 
 
Blessings! 

To Jesus Christ be all honor and glory! 
 
Rev. Carlos L. Malavé 
Executive Director 
Christian Churches Together 
P.O. Box 43743 Louisville KY 40253 
 


